3250 Van Ness Ave,
San Francisco, CA 94109

April 11, 2022

Notice of Data Breach

Dear [N

At Williams-Sonoma, Inc. we pride ourselves on consistently providing our customers with excellent
merchandise and friendly, knowledgeable associates who can make each shopping experience special.
Indeed, we helieve that this is what sets us apart from other retailers.

We have determined that when you made your recent purchase with Pottery Barn Teen on 04/5/21, your

credit card number i - 2s involved in a data breach.

What Are We Doing?

We have filed a police report and are pursuing prosecution against the associate in question in this matter.
The associate has been terminated from employment with WSL.

We deeply regret the inconvenience and difficulty to you caused by this incident. It is disappointing for us
to have such a circumstance occur, as the security and integrity of our customer information is our

foremost concern. Please be assured that the situation has been properly addressed and resolved.

In hopes that we might regain your confidence, we will be sending you a gift card as a way of inviting you to
continue to shop with us. You may use it toward a purchase in any of our stores, websites, or catalogs.

We value you as a customer and hope we will have the opportunity to serve you in the future.
For Mo ormation
You should have also received a call from, Gail Morris, Director of Loss Prevention Department about this

matter. If you have not yet heard from her or if you wish to contact us, you can reach her at 415-816-5505
to answer any additional questions you may have in this matter.

What You Can Do

There are additional actions you can consider taking to reduce the chances of identity theft or fraud on
your account.
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